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Date:    Wednesday  1 August 2018  Meeting opened:  7:32pm 
 
Present:  Terry Bradford, Dee Hunt, Lincoln Hudson, Julia Hocking, Darren Grimwade, Ross 
MacLeod, Brad Rice, Di Clark, Neville Bradford, Carmel Black, Rob Lachowicz, Cathy Rough. 
 
Apologies:  Andrea Mitchell, Heather MacFarlan, Florence Bradford, Max Hunt, James Eales, Ann 
Cazzulino. 
 
Minutes of previous meeting are accepted:  
               moved Cathy      Seconded  Julia 
 
Treasure’s Report: 
 

• See Appendix 
Moved  Brad    Seconded  Ross 

 
Correspondence: 
 
Out: 6 July email to Margit update on motion from July meeting. 
        8 July email to Darren Grimwade requesting information on recycling (from Julia) 
        30 July email to Eamonn Turner – thanks for rocks and community mindedness (from Rob) 
 
In:   10 July email Fiona Burrows re request for information passed onto Council’s Waste Service 
Manager. 
        13 July Wilderness Society request for donation 
        26 July email Bob Millar on further info about defibrillator 
 
Moved Cathy  Seconded   Ross 
 
Last month’s business: 

• Jinibara track – fundraiser successful, rocks in place and etched. 
 

• Landscaping – Ross to continue this weekend 
 

• AED – discuss at Mancom meeting 
 

• Green waste/recycling at the tip – Julia received pamphletts from council, interested in getting 
someone up to do a workshop, Julia will follow up, ideas from Rob include a competition, 
Cathy will see the school before Mancom, Darren said MBRC still doing recycling but councils 
forced to look at alternatives. 

 
General business: 

• New Members – Ross Hurn, Peter Cox, Lucy Francis, Jase Harper, Kelly Timmons, Rob 
Whitehead, Crystal Schekoste, Peter Murphy, Quentin & Kylie Birt, Laura McKenzie, Rob 
Pearson. 
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• Darren Grimwade Cr – two incidences on road works over weekends resulting in injuries. 
Council planning road closures to speed up roadworks. Beautification along Mt Nebo road 
complete. Samford main street finished. Council has an ‘asset maintenance plan’ acting in a 
proactive way where people can log jobs eg pot holes, trees etc. In the roads budget money 
set aside for intersection of Darcy Kelly Rd and Mt Nebo Rd intersection, and Jolly’s Lookout. 
Ross asked for details of this. Darren to look at boundary with BCC re vegetation.  
 

• Di thanked Darren for his commitment to our concerns. 
 

• Pub night – chicken and dahl, international beer day. 
 

• Rob to start advertising Mountain Idol. 
 
 
 
Meeting closed:  8:20pm 
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Mt Nebo Residents' Association Inc. Treasure's Report 
Date: 

Jinibara Project Acc $4,555.68 

Cash Reserve Acc $2,723.79 

Cheque Acc $3,629.80 

Debit Card Acc $102.02 

Web Site Acc $1.48 

Cash On Hand $376.00 

Total $11,388.77 

 
Bills to Pay: 
 
• James Yarnold Grounds $256-30. 

• Andrew Moriarty $100-00, two bin removals. 

• Carol Bailey $100-00, banner. 

• Gas Bottle $38-00. 

• MBRC rates $32.90. 

 
Bills Paid: 
 
• Durrant Classic Builders $3,944-60. 

• Reimbursed P&C $1,000-00 food, Winter Bush Dance. 

 
General Business: 
 
Accept new members; Ros Hurn, Peter Cox, Lucy Francis, Jase Harper, 
Kelly Timmons, Rob Whitehead, Crystal Schekoste, Peter Murphy, Quentin 
& Kylie Birt, Laura Mckenzie, Rob Pearson. 
 
 
Moved: Brad 
Seconded: 


